
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           01 November 2017 20:33
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Aileen Murphy
 
Name: Aileen
Surname: Murphy

 
 
Message:
As a resident in Drogheda I am disappointed and feel very let down not to be included in the NPF . We
need to be recognised for the size of our Town and the number of people living In Drogheda.
 
--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie)
 

http://npf.ie/

